
Welcome, Second Graders: 

 As the 2022 school year comes to an end, we are busy getting ready for the wonderful 2022-

23 school year at Springdale School. We have many interesting activities planned for you, as well as 

an exciting curriculum. On the first day of school, we ask that you bring in the following: 

● 5 preferably PLASTIC two-pocket folders of the following colors (Target, Staples, and 
Walmart have a great selection for these) 

1 red folder: Reading 
1 yellow folder: Writing 
1 green folder: Science/Social Studies 
1 blue folder: Math 
1 orange folder:  Phonics 
1 folder any color or design: Homework 

● 2 Black and White Composition notebooks 

● 1 plastic pencil box 

● 1 box of 24 crayons 

● 1 bottle of Elmer’s glue 

● Pack of 4-6 glue sticks 

● Pack of 8-12 washable markers 

● 2 dozen pencils 

● 4-6 rectangular erasers (NOT the pencil top kind) 
● 1 or 2 packs of 4 Expo markers 

● 1 small hand pencil sharpener 
● 1 pair of Children’s Safety Scissors 

● 1 green, yellow, orange, and pink highlighter 
● Pack of 12-24 colored pencils  

 
In consideration of our students’ health and well-being, please consider donating 2-3 of the items 

from this list.  

1 box of tissues 

1 roll of paper towels 

1 bottle hand sanitizer 

1 pack disinfecting wipes 

1 pack baby wipes 

 Get ready for a challenging second-grade adventure! We look forward to seeing you on Monday, 

August 29, 2022.  

The Second Grade Team  

Bienvenidos, Segundo Grado: 


